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POLICY BRANCH GOES ON A TOUR TO ENGAGE  

STAKEHOLDERS ON THE CIDB AMENDMENT BILL 
Pictures and Article by Thokozani Ngema 

 

The Policy Branch of Department of Public Works and Infrastructure (DPWI), in partnership with 
the Construction Industry Development Board (CIDB), have embarked on a roadshow to consult 
provincial stakeholders of the department on the proposed CIDB Amendment Bill.  
 
The roadshow kicked off Tuesday, 13 August 2024, in East London, Eastern Cape, and plans to 
consult with other provinces are in place and will take place throughout the month of August. At-
tendees were drawn, among others, from local government, the provincial government, SMMEs, 
the DPWI national and regional offices, CIDB, SMMEs, Military Veterans, the South  
African Black Technical and Allied Careers Organisation (SABTACO). 
 
The proposed amendment bill seeks to support transformation, sustainable growth and participa-
tion in the emerging construction sector, and enhance professional development fir service pro-
viders. Furthermore, the amendments aim to promote performance of public and private sector 
clients in the development of the construction industry.  
 
Attendance and participation in East London was encouraging and reflected enthusiasm from 
key stakeholders on the draft bill. This shows that the amendments to the bill will positively af-
fect the growth of the construction industry.  
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GEPF TWO-POT SYSTEM 
 

In short, the two-pot system gives members access to some of their savings for urgent needs, whilst protecting the steady and  
reliable income after retirement. It’s an approach that carefully balances the need for long-term retirement security with the  

ability to meet immediate financial challenges. 
 

 

Learn more on GEPF’s two-pot system on https://www.gepf.co.za/frequently-asked-questions-2/ 

 

Did you know? 
 

The Governance, Risk and Compliance (GRC) branch is currently running an online  
Strategic Planning Survey, to gather feedback from DPWI staff  

members on how to enhance service delivery within the department’s  
mandate.   

 
DPWI staff are encouraged to follow the daily bulletins, sent to staff from 

DPWIWORXMAIL@dpw.gov.za, to get the link in order to participate on this  
survey. 
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